
 

 

 
16th July 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Camping - A few reminders and bits of information 
 
We are in the final stages of the countdown to camping. 
 
In case of a positive lateral flow test or Covid symptoms please call on 07890 319042 and do not bring your child to 
join us. 
 
The emergency number for the week, should you need to contact us is 07890319033. 
 
Please ensure your child has a negative lateral flow test on Monday morning (or Sunday evening). 
 
Students are to arrive at 8.50am to enable the bus bay to clear.  Students are to go to their group leader on the bus 
bay, if they are not sure who, we will sort it at the time.  Staff will be available form 8.15am. 
 
Send the items on the kit list with them, but with extra sun cream and sunhat. 
 
In addition, please supply them with a named plastic resealable bag to keep their face covering in during activities. 
 
Medication needs to be with clear instructions and in a named resealable plastic bag for all eventualities (regular 
medication as well as occasional such as antihistamines or calpol).  Reliever/emergency inhalers need to be with the 
student, but a spare can be sent to be taken care of with other medication 
 
No electrical gadgets nor phones are allowed at any time. 
 
No eating or drinking on the bus and face coverings must be worn.  We will eat a packed lunch on arrival so please 
send your child with a packed lunch and drink in addition to a refillable water bottle. 
 
The twitter feed link is below - you will see updates on there.  https://twitter.com/QEGSCamping 
 
Its going to be amazing! 
 

QEGS Camping (@QEGScamping) | Twitter 
The latest Tweets from QEGS Camping (@QEGScamping). Official Twitter account for QEGS (Ashbourne) 

Camping trip 2021. Ashbourne, England 

twitter.com 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

Mrs S Wright 
Teacher of Science 
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